
 
 

 

Endicott Estate Commission 
Minutes of the April 6, 2015Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Members Present 

Committee members present included:  Michele Heffernan, Marie-Louise Kehoe, Barbara Gula 

and David D’Arcy  

 

Members Absent 

Jason LaPrade 

 

Minutes of the March 2, 2015 Commission meeting approved 

  

Agenda Items 

     Amy Black - Use of Estate by Civic Pride 

o After a brief discussion the Commission agreed to waive the fee for the use of the Estate 

by Civic Pride for their annual wine tasting fundraiser event in November “in trade for” 

any item(s) that would enhance the Estate property (i.e. daffodil bulbs, a trash receptacle 

or what-have-you); David D’Arcy motioned for the trade – Marie-Louise Kehoe 

seconded – unanimously approved.  

o After further discussion about fire safety on the grounds and near the buildings the 

Commission requested that Civic Pride not pile mulch behind the barn at the Estate. 

   

     Other Business 

o It was discussed that in an effort to keep the fee for the use of the Estate reasonable, those 

using the Estate must be residents of Dedham to receive the resident rate  

 

 

      

The next meeting of the Endicott Estate Commission is scheduled for: 

Monday, June 15, 2015  


